
 

Product Recall Notice: Bloomingville Ceramic Cups 
82060911 and 82060912 

  

Bloomingville is asking all customers who have purchased an AGNES cup to immediately stop 
using the product. Part of the cup may detach, posing a potential choking hazard. 

 

Incident Report:  

1 incident observed 

 

The following items are included in this voluntary recall: 

• 82060911, Batch 82060911-68740 
• 82060912, Batch 82060912-68740 

 

Details: 

No personal injuries have been reported. The issue was identified during transportation and not 
during actual use.  

Despite the lack of injuries, due to the nature of our customer base, we are initiating an immediate 
recall of these cups. 

 

Action Required: 

Customers are urged to return the product to the store where it was purchased. Refunds will be 
provided, even without a receipt. 

Our retailers and partners have been informed about this recall. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Best regards, 

Bloomingville 


